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I, Allan Batton, consent to share my name in this Objection Submission regarding;  

Application No SSD-9409987 

Moss Vale Plastics Recycling and Storage Facility 

Proposed Location 74-76 Beaconsfield Road, Moss Vale (Part Lot 11 DP 1084421) 

Applicant Plasrefine Recycling Pty Ltd 

Council Area Wingecarribee Shire 

My family and I have lived in Moss Vale for over two hundred years. Throsby was the founding pioneer and my 
family were the workers who helped to build the infrastructure and who farmed the land providing food and 
produce. As a resident of 69 years I have seen many changes that have benefited the town. However, should 
the proposed SSD-9409987 be built in Moss Vale it would ruin the fabric of the town and destroy the clean 
country air and water. I regret that if the proposal goes ahead, I would wish to move away from this village 
that has been the only home I have known.  

As someone who has worked in heavy industry I understand the deleterious effects that hazardous industry 
would bring and its risk to human health. I have been researching the many current studies on PFAS 
contamination and I would not wish to live here in the changed conditions that Plasrefine would incur.  

Along with the many inconsistencies within the GHD EIS I am concerned that the  
 

Application No SSD-9409987 should not be located at 74-76 Beaconsfield Road, Moss Vale because there is no 
buffer zone and a large factory operating continuously processing hazardous chemicals should not be located 
close to an existing residential area. Transporting raw waste plastic from collections outside of the area where 
it has been generated does not make logistical sense, the factory would be better located closer to its source, 
not in a country area whose main industry is agricultural and within a water catchment. 

The roads to and from the proposed site are inadequate, mainly residential and also at risk of traffic build up 
where train lines coincide, this is not conducive to heavy traffic industry.  

At 37 to 39 Parkes Road Moss Vale a DA has been approved for an additional tender age day care facility, this 
is within walking distance of the hazardous industry being proposed and highly incongruous with the health of 
our young and developing children. 

I completely object to the proposal by Plasrefine, it is the wrong industry for this town. 
 

 




